
THE FOURTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  
Schedule of Masses, Services and Devotions    

July 8 – July 16, 2017 

Weekend Masses: 
Saturday    July   8 VIGIL: FOURTEENTH SUNDAY  

                                                 IN ORDINARY TIME 

STM         4:30pm Weekend Mass Intentions 

Sunday       July   9 FOURTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  

SFC          11am  Weekend Mass Intentions 

Weekday Masses:         
Monday July 10 Weekday 

STM 8am People of the Parish  

VILLA 2pm People of the Parish 

Tuesday July 11 St. Benedict, Abbot 

STM 8am People of the Parish  

Wednesday July 12 Weekday  

SFC 8am People of the Parish 

Thursday July 13 Weekday 

     St. Henry 

SFC 8am Wilmajean Kulyk ‘Memorial Anniversary’ by son, 

Michael & Jean, granddaughters, Kelly & Shannon, 

                                        great-grandsons, Nick & Alec 

Friday        July 14 St. Kateri Tekakwitha, Virgin 

No Mass Here 8am- Mass at Mt. Carmel/Ashtabula 

Weekend Masses: 
Saturday    July 15 VIGIL: FIFTEENTH SUNDAY  

                                                 IN ORDINARY TIME 

STM         4:30pm Weekend Mass Intentions 

Sunday       July 16 FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  

SFC          11am  Weekend Mass Intentions 
 

Mass Intentions for July 8/9: Anne Gildone by Marie Ely & Jenny Zappitelli; 

Deceased Carducci Family Members by son, Michael A. Carducci, Sr.; Salvadore 

Gildone ‘Birthday Memorial’ by daughter, Sara; John Jasinski by Family; Lee 

Armeni by Charlie & JoAnn Beaver; Chester Arcaro by Wife & Children; Dina 

Gestwicki by son, Bobby; Josephine Colby ‘One Month Memorial’ by Tom & 

Cathy Cebasek. 
 

Mass Intentions for July 15/16: Peggy Partee ‘Birthday Memorial’ by Mother; 

Mary Hlifka Seipel ‘Memorial Anniversary’ by Dad & Family; Anne Gildone by 

Marie Ely & Jennie Zappitelli; John Zappitello by Marie & Ron Richards; 

Josephine Colby by Charlie & JoAnn Beaver; Delores Best by Susan Guest & 

John Kapella; Father Summers by Chuck & Laraine McCrory.   
 

Vocations: “You are in the spirit, since the Spirit of God dwells in you.” Is the 

Holy Spirit leading you or someone you know to serve Christ and His Church as a 

priest or in the consecrated life? If you are discerning your vocation, call Fr. Luoni 

at 330/744-8451, or email at: cluoni@youngstowndiocese.org. 
 

Our Lady of Peace Parish now has a 6pm Sunday Evening Mass at St. Joseph 

Church in Ashtabula. Contemporary praise music is being used.   
 

Liturgical Ministers: July 15/16 & 22/23 

4:30pm: Readers: J Zimmerman Distributors: N Black/B, M Arcaro/C,  

C Cebasek/C Altar Servers: JD Lazorek, JM Arcaro 

11am: Readers: T Taylor, J Taylor Distributors: T Rogers/B, R Roach/B,  

K Rogers/C, V Nolan/C; Altar Servers: C & J Tack, M Thompson, R Schor 

 

 

Sanctuary Candles 
St. Frances Cabrini Church 

In Memory of: 
    Joan Follette 

     by Bill & Linda Kehoe 

 

***THIS WEEK*** 
 

Monday Evening Bible Study breaking 

for the summer.  Will resume in 

September/2017.   
 

Vacation Bible School will be held each 

day this week from 9am – noon at Good 

Shepherd Lutheran Church                
 

Wednesday, July 12 
Coffee & Scripture Bible Study 
breaking for the summer.  Will resume in 

September/2017. 
 

7-8pm SFC Church open for Private 

Prayer 7-7:30pm ~Rosary 7:30-8pm 
 

Thursday, July 13 
11am-1pm Mary’s Kitchen, CHRC 

 

Saturday, July 15 
L.E.A.F. Project Begins Today 
 

Sunday, July 16 
6pm Heart-2-Heart, Parish Center 
 

Corpus Christi Choir is on summer 

break, see you in September!  
 

Scripture Readings July 16, 2017 

Isaiah 55:10-11 

Romans 8:18-23 

Matthew 13:1-23 
 

Be sure to check out our new Parish 

website:  www.corpuschristiconneaut.org  
 

Pastoral Council – There are two 

openings on Pastoral Council for a three 

year term beginning on Aug 22, 2017.  If 

you are interested in serving on Pastoral 

Council please call the Parish Office.  If 

more than two people volunteer, two 

names will be drawn by lot.   
 

GOOGLE-a-Hymn: 
Each week we will publish hymns that 

you may want to look up.  You can 

familiarize yourself with the songs so 

that you may participate more fully in 

the liturgy. For July 16/17 How Great 

Is Our God (Tomlin, Cash, Reeves) 

 

http://www.corpuschristiconneaut.org/


Stewardship Update 

Last Weekend:   

Sunday     $8,167                                157   Envelopes 

Thank you for your continued generosity! 
 

Stewardship “For my yoke is easy, and my burden light.”  

-  MATTHEW 11:30 When we think of being good stewards, we 

may think that God is asking too much of us when He calls 

us to generously share our time, talent and treasure.  

However, we must remember that we are not “owners” of 

anything, we are merely “stewards” of the gifts God has 

given us.  All He is asking is that we give back a small 

portion of what He has already given to us. 
 

Reminder: If you sometimes attend Our Lady of Peace in 

Ashtabula, St. Joseph in Jefferson or St. Andrews in 

Sheffield, you can still use your regular Sunday envelope 

for Corpus Christi Parish.  Just drop your envelope in the 

basket and it will be forwarded to us.  In turn, we forward 

envelopes from parishioners of the other Parishes who 

occasionally attend Mass here.   
 

Time for Prayer:  St. Frances Cabrini Church is open from 

7-8pm on Wednesday evenings for anyone wishing to 

spend time in prayer. There is time for private prayer 7-

7:30pm followed by the Rosary 7:30-8pm.  Hope to see 

you there! 
 

Save the Date:  July 18, 10am-2pm “A Day with Dr. Dan 

Laginya.”  Dr. Laginya is Director of Music at St. Columba 

Cathedral and will hold a workshop on the role of Music 

and Choirs in Liturgy.  Musicians, Cantors and Choir 

Members are invited to Mr. Carmel Church in Ashtabula to 

listen and discuss Catholic worship with him in both a 

formal setting and over lunch at the Rectory.  Please RSVP 

to Our Lady of Peaace Parish Office 992-0330 to make 

reservations. 
 

Monday evening  ‘Thirsting for Something More’ and 

Wednesday morning ‘Coffee and Scripture’ are breaking 

for the summer.  We will resume in September/2017.  Have 

a great summer!   
 

Presentation of the Gifts The General Introduction to the 

Roman Missal states: “it is desirable that the participation 

of the faithful be expressed by an offering of bread & wine 

for the celebration of the Eucharist…the bread & wine for 

the Eucharist are carried to the celebrant…”  The ushers 

gather the people’s offerings but then the people should 

carry the gifts to the altar. If you or a family member would 

like to participate in the Offertory Procession please tell the 

ushers when you arrive at church.  The Liturgy Committee 

would like to have parishioners carrying the Offertory gifts 

to the altar and presenting them to the priest celebrant.      

Your conscious, active participation at Mass is appreciated. 
 

One Step is an after-school program at St. Mary Hall for 

youth in grades 6-12.  The program will continue during the 

summer and volunteers are needed from 4-7pm every 

Tuesday and Thursday.   If you are interested in 

volunteering, please call Pat Carr at 440/593-5835.   

Our ‘Featured Advertiser’ this week is: 
 

BREAKWALL BBQ 
Thank you for your support of our weekly bulletin! 

 

Heart-2-Heart, a support group for those families who 

have a loved one suffering from addiction, will meet at 6pm 

on Sun, July 16, at the Parish Center. Mihaela Burtea, 

BSN, RN the Director of Ashtabula Office of Signature 

Health will discuss new services coming to Conneaut. 

Everyone is welcome!  
 

The L.E.A.F. Project will be held July 15, 17-22, 2017.  It 

is headquartered in the Parish Center.  Just show up any day 

to volunteer.  Doors open at 7am.  We are also looking for 

donations of bottled water, Gator Aid, fresh fruit, baked 

goods, paper supplies, zip lock bags (sandwich size), lunch 

meat, cheeses, bagged chips (small ones.)  Call Cindy at 

440/319-5331 if you are able to contribute in any way.     
 

News from St. John School * Saint John is now accepting 

new student applications for the 2017-18 school year for 

PreK-Grade 12. Saint John offers need and merit based 

scholarships to qualifying students entering grades K-12, 

transportation is available. Saint John will host a 

Kindergarten Readiness Assessment for incoming Saint 

John Kindergarten students and their parents on  July 27th.  

Please call Keith Corlew to set up an appointment time.   

 

Catholic Homeschool Conference – July 21 & 22 The 

IHM Cleveland Homeschool Conference will be held at St. 

Adalbert Parish – Keller Center, 66 Adalbert Street, in 

Berea, on Fri, July 21 (12pm – 6pm) and on Sat, July 22 

(9:30am – 3:30pm). This is the perfect event for those who 

are curious about Catholic homeschooling. Admission is 

free, pre-registration not required. FMI visit 

www.ihmconference.org or email: 

info@ihmconference.org. 

 

There is help for anyone suffering as the result of an 

abortion. Call Project Rachel of Northeast Ohio 

at 888/259-4806 or email 

support@projrachneo.zohosupport.com. 

 

Our parish has subscribed to a dynamic new online 

platform called FORMED.  Every parishioner will have 

24/7 access to the best Catholic content on any device, 

including your computer, Smartphone and tablet with 

internet access.  With FORMED you’ll find video 

programs that explain the Catholic faith, explore the 

deepest meaning of marriage, receive Bible studies on a 

variety of topics which includes inspiring  audio talks from 

presenters like Bishop Robert Barron, Dr. Scott Hahn and 

many more.  Go to www.FORMED.org.  You will see the 

registration box for parishioners.  Type in the parish code – 

MX7XNH.  Set up username and password.  Now you are 

all set to use all the great programs on FORMED.org 

anytime by simply logging in.  FMI, call the Parish Office 

at 599-8570.   
 

 

mailto:888/259-4806
mailto:support@projrachneo.zohosupport.com
http://www.formed.org/

